
 

 

 
From: Martin Stickley [mailto:Martin.Stickley@dacorum.gov.uk]  

Sent: 25 October 2017 09:44 

To: Millbrook Power 
Subject: RE: Millbrook Power Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request 

 
Dear Ewa, 
 
I am satisfied that the consultation requirements are met. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Martin Stickley BSc (Hons), MSc 
Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Dacorum Borough Council 
 
Direct Line: 01442 228 652 
 
Please note this is the opinion of an individual planning officer and is not binding on any 
future decision of the Council. 
 
 


